Update to PSE Natural Gas Line
Extension Allowances

Please be advised of the further reduction to allowances for extending Puget
Sound Energy natural gas lines. The reduced allowances are effective July
1st, 2023 per the 2021 Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission
order to the utility to modify its line extension allowance methodology.

The change will not affect the following:

1. Projects with contracts already in place before July 1, 2023. Pricing on signed contracts are valid
for 90 days.

2. Customers who have submitted their completed application to PSE before July 1, 2023. PSE gas
line installations must be completed on or before June 30, 2024.

For information about PSE’s rates and initiatives:

Contact Mari Davenport, mari.davenport@pse.com or 425-424-6911,
or our tariff team at tariffs@pse.com.

Further information about the 2021 Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission meeting
and their order can be found https://www.utc.wa.gov/casedocket/2021/210729.
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